ref: Rezoning of 1541 and 1545 ebert.

Valentin Garcia <valentintintin77@gmail.com>
Mon 10/4/2021 1:38 PM

To: nmyers630@hotmail.com <nmyers630@hotmail.com>; Valentin Garcia <valentintintin77@gmail.com>

Hello. To whom this may concern. i own two properties that received letters regarding the rezoning of
1541 and 1545 ebert. my properties are . 2338 siLas creek pkwy and 2344 silas creek pkwy.

| am unable to attend the scheduled meeting, however via this email, i wish to state that i Fully
support the General rezoning request for 1541 and 1545 ebert . Any necessary verification can be had
at 305 951-6193.
Sincerely:
Valentin Garcia
2338 Silas Creek Pkwy and
2344 Silas Creek Pkwy
Winston Salem nc



